1994 No. 12 8

Ministre des Transports Minister of Transport

Ottawa, June 2, 1994

Note No. TPS-0778

Excellency,

I have the honour to acknowledge the receipt of Your

Excellency’s Note of today’s date which reads as follows:
(See Note from Japan of June 2, 1994)

I have the honour to confirm that the contents of the
above Note are acceptable to the Government of Canada and that
Your Excellency’s Note together with its Attachment and this
reply shall constitute an agreement between the two Governments,

which shall enter into force on this day’s date.

Accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest

consideration.

Dougs Young
Minister of Transport

His Excellency Noboru Nakahira,
Ambassador of Japan,
Ottawa.



